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February 2025 
 
February Holiday Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Despite the short term, the children have worked really hard, and we are very pleased with them. We hope you all 
have some time to relax over the holiday?  
 
Our topic after the February holiday is called ‘Ready, Steady, Grow’ – we will take part in practical activities to 
explore where food comes from. We will learn what seeds and plants need to grow and grow a variety of plants. We 
will explore what constitutes a healthy lifestyle, including eating fruit and vegetables, exercise and teeth brushing. 
We will find out about life on a farm and about baby animals. 
 
We have created a Topic Overview to give you a taste of everything we will be covering next term, including how you 
can help your child at home. This overview is also available on the school website.    
 
Homework  
We have a whole school maths focus for our homework over the holiday. Please see the separate letter from Ms 
Jenkins about what we would like you to do. 
 
Please encourage your child to share stories with you every day as this really helps with their language and literacy 
development. Reception children should also continue to read their reading books and nursery children should 
continue to share books with you at home. In maths this term, we have been practising our addition and ability to 
recognise pairs of numbers that make a particular total; the White Rose 1 Minute Maths app is really good for 
practicing this.  
 
We hope you have a lovely, restful holiday. 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Pegasus Team 
    
                 

 
 


